
 

2324 University Avenue West, Suite 103, St. Paul, MN, 55114  
800-313-2666  612-343-9842  Fax 612-343-0786 

 

Attorneys & advocates against domestic & sexual violence 

 
 

Standpoint is pleased to announce our next  
Executive Director 

Thi Synavone 

  

Please join the Standpoint Board of Directors in welcoming Thi Synavone as our next 
Executive Director 

effective July 1st, 2023 

Thi has been with the organization since 2017. Through Thi’s time as Director of Organizational 
and Staff Development we have seen significant growth in the areas of Organizational Policy, 
Human Resources and meaningful engagement of staff and communities across the state of 
Minnesota in Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Practices. Thi has worked in the domestic and sexual 
violence field for over 20 years. She brings extensive experience and knowledge providing 
advocacy to survivors, management of programs, coordination of events and the ability to 
promote awareness about domestic and sexual violence. Thi is also a skilled training facilitator 
for Standpoint with focus areas of victimization of immigrant and refugee populations. Her 
leadership extends into the movement and out into communities through mentoring and training 
BIPOC advocates to move into leadership positions. Thi graduated from the California Coalition 
Against Sexual Assault’s (CALCASA) Leadership Education and Advancement for Professionals 
(LEAP) in 2015 and has continued to train nationally about Leadership Development for Women 
of Color. Thi is a graduate from Augsburg College with a dual major in Political Science and 
Communications and also has a Master’s in Public and Nonprofit   Administration from 
Metropolitan State University. We look forward to our continued valued   partnership and work 
with you and our communities. We are excited to work with Thi as she moves Standpoint into 
the next chapter, and as we all continue to promote justice for domestic and sexual violence 
victims. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Standpoint Board of Directors 


